

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Dr Ian Barber PhD, BSc, LRPS, PGCE Head of Science enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

4th June 2019

Dear Parents,

PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB TRIP TO SKOMER ISLAND - Sunday 30th June 2019

I am arranging a trip to Skomer Island for the children who have attended photography club this academic year.

The trip will take place on Sunday 30th June, leaving from the front of Number 28 at 6.00am. We will depart Martin's Haven for the return journey at approximately 4.00pm, stopping for a fish and chip supper in Llandovery, with the intention to get us back to Hereford at about 8.00pm. There is no guarantee that the ferry to Skomer will be running, even if the weather is nice! The ferry company usually contact us on the day of the trip to confirm whether the boat will be running. If the crossing to Skomer is not possible we will instead travel to Oakwood Theme Park for the day.

The cost of the trip will be approximately £45.00. This will pay for the necessary ferry or entrance fees plus spending money for fish and chips on the way home and souvenirs from the small shop at Martin's Haven. Rather than collect money in advance I think it will be simpler if the children just bring money on the day and I can collect the necessary amount of money from them depending on which trip we go on.

If your child has a camera they may of course bring it to photograph the puffins, seals, etc. I will bring a camera they can use if they do not have one. They will also need appropriate clothing (waterproofs, sensible footwear, fleece, sun hat and cream etc.), lunch, snacks, drink and a back pack to carry it all.

Unfortunately there is a limit of 10 pupil places on the trip. If the trip is oversubscribed, names will be drawn at random. Should you have any questions or queries regarding this trip please do not hesitate to contact me either at school or via email i.barber@herefordcs.com

Please complete and submit the Firefly form via the following link https://herefordcs.fireflycloud.net/letters-to-parents/photography-club-trip-to-skomer-island---sunday-30th-june-2019 by Monday 10th June if you would like your child to take part in the outing. I will use the medical forms held by the school for the trip but if there are any alterations or updates needed please contact the School Nurse as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Ian Barber